Dear Members, Students and Performers of Orissa Dance Academy,

You know that the Orissa Dance Academy has been the premier cultural institution based in Bhubaneswar, Orissa for last 40 years . Not only it has played a prominent role in popularizing and propagating Odissi in India and abroad but it has set an exemplary training method in shaping solo dancers and formation of a group. ODA with it’s performing group is the only institution which has given to this world of Odissi very strong male dancers and teachers who have changed the concept  of Odissi dance  , predominantly performed by female danseuse.

This year ODA is going to celebrate the 40th year of its journey and Silver Jubilee of our Annual Dance Festival from 24th to 26th of May 2009. Since you have been a member from it’s inception we would love to have your presence and cooperation in the aforesaid celebration.

 It is our humble request to all the teachers and performers associated with ODA at different times to join us in offering floral tribute to Almighty to start the celebration. We are requesting you to send your photographs to be included in the photo exhibition and in the souvenir. Spending those 3 days together will take us down in the memory lane and make us feel proud of our root.

Please confirm your participation.

Sincerely yours,
Pramod Kumar Rout

Office Secretary,
Orissa Dance Academy
